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Santa’S Coming to town! 
Santa will be in town on Monday,          

December 10th from 5:00-7:00pm  

at the Hickman American Legion Hall,              

106 Locust Street.  Come Enjoy taking pictures 

and having cookies & punch with Santa. 

Sponsored by Legion Auxiliary.   

Staff from the Reading Centre will have  

Christmas Books available for check out.  

Happy Holidays! The Mayor, City Council and  

employees of the City of Hickman 

join together to extend a Merry 

Christmas, Holiday Greetings and 

Best Wishes to the citizens of  

Hickman and the surrounding area!  

Snow Removal and Fire Hydrant Accessibility 

Residential sidewalks are required to have snow removed within 24 hours 

after the cessation of a snow storm. Please be courteous to your neighbors 

by not blowing or throwing snow onto other citizen’s property, sidewalks,  

driveways or in the city streets. You can assist the Hickman Volunteer Fire 

Department by removing the snow around Fire Hydrants in your  

neighborhood.  By locating and exposing Fire Hydrants, the Fire  

Department can save valuable time in an emergency situation. 

 

The City Public Works Department will plow city streets and trails when 

there is an accumulation of three or more inches of snow. Please move 

your vehicles off of the city streets within 48 hours of any winter storm to 

assist the Public Works crews with continuous snow removal. 

Plowing schedule in order of Priority: Chestnut Street (68th Street),  

Hickman Road (7th Street), Commercial Business Districts, Residential 

Streets, Residential Alleys, City Owned Trails/Sidewalks 

PLEASE ATTEND THE RECEPTION HONORING THE RETIRING  
AND NEWLY ELECTED CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 

 
Join us to thank Mr. Richard Harms and Mr. Dave Dykmann for their dedication and 

years of service as Hickman City Council members, and to congratulate newly  
elected City Council members Mr. Chad Parker and Mr. Walt Nelson  

and re-elected City Council member Mr. Doug Wagner. 
Cake reception following adjournment of the City Council regular meeting at 

approximately 8:00 pm Tuesday, December 11, 2018  
at Hickman City Hall, 115 Locust Street 



OPEN GYM HOLIDAY HOURS AT CITY HALL 

THE GYMNASIUM WILL BE OPEN TO AREA YOUTH (ALL AGES) DURING THE 

HOLIDAY BREAK THE FOLLOWING DAYS & HOURS 

THURSDAY & FRIDAY—DECEMBER 27TH & 28TH  

THURSDAY & FRIDAY—JANUARY 3RD & 4TH 

10 AM—12 PM   &    1—3 PM 

HOLIDAY HOURS 

Hickman City Hall will be 

closed for Christmas on  

Tuesday December 25,2018 

& New years Day 

Tuesday  January 1, 2019 

Hickman Recycling Center 

The City’s Recycling Facility is located on 2nd Street, West of 

the Railroad Tracks in Hickman’s Main Park, Southwest of the 

Legion Baseball Field.  

 

Items you can recycle are: 

 Tin and Aluminum Cans 

 Plastics - #1 through # 5 

 Newspapers/ Mixed  

Paper/Cardboard 

 All Glass - Clear or  

Colored  

Do your part to help keep the 

environment clean. 

Important Brush Pile Information  

Please be aware the brush pile cannot accept any trash, lumber or bags.  

Items allowed are limited to tree limbs, shrubs, leaves, & grass clippings.  

Residents utilizing the brush pile should be aware that if prohibited items are found, the  

Lincoln-Lancaster County Health Department could revoke the City’s open burn permit resulting 

in the permanent closing of the public brush pile. Brush Pile facility keys are available for check 

out by City of Hickman residents at the City Office, 115 Locust Street. Keys can be checked out  

overnight (24 hours) and be returned to the drop box in front of the City Office or the front desk.  

Lost keys or keys not returned are subject to a $25 fee.  

                            Summer Youth Baseball-Softball Ages 10 to 14 
The City of Hickman is proud to announce that the Hickman Royals Youth  

Baseball-Softball (ages 10 and under to 14 and under) will be  

playing in the Blue River/ I80 Pony Leagues for the 2019 season.  

Registration will open January 2, 2019  

Saturday sign up day will be on January 12, 2019,  

9am to 11am at the Hickman City Hall, Room 128A. 

For more information please contact the Activities Coordinator, 

            Brian Reese at 402-792-2212 or email activities@hickman.ne.gov


